
I have had the opportunity to be involved in organized medicine at the local, state and federal level as a 
member of my the Academy of Medicine of Cleveland and Northern Ohio, the Ohio State Medical 
Association, the AMA and my state and national specialty societies. In addition, I have served Medical Staff 
Leadership positions and currently am a member of the Board of Directors and Finance Committee of the 
St. Vincent Charity Medical Center. In addition, I also served as Secretary/Treasurer of the Medical Staff 
and served six years as Medical Staff President. Currently I am the Director of the Division of Anesthesia 
and Medical Director of Surgical Services. I was fortunate enough to be a member of last years AMA 
delegation. It was an excellent learning experience for me and I hope I made a positive contribution. Given 
my experience, I believe I can continue to make positive contributions to our delegation and I hope to have 
the opportunity once again next year. I look forward to support of my candidacy for Delegate to the AMA. 
Thank you. 


